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Shining stars awards 
this week go to: 
 
Ladybirds: Xeria 
Honeybees: Stefania 
Butterflies: Scarlett 
Owls: Riley  
Kingfishers: Savannah 
Dragonflies: Luke 
 

 
 
 

   

Message from Mrs. Woan:   
 

Compassion is our current 
school value 

 
Ladybirds:   William 
Honeybees:  Jophiel 
Butterflies:  Ollie 
Owls:        Winter 
Kingfishers:  Lucy 
Dragonflies:  Jude 
 
‘The Lord is 
compassionate and 
merciful, slow to get 
angry and filled with 
unfailing love’ Psalm 
103:8 

 
 

 

Weekly Attendance 
Scores 

Ladybirds:  98% 
Honeybees: 100%  
Owls:  98%      
Butterflies: 99% 
Kingfishers: 94%  
Dragonflies:  97% 
 

Best Class of The 
Week is: Honeybees 

 
4 classes have also had 

attendance parties 
today! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE! What a wonderful start we have had to the spring 
term. 
 
It is great to see all the children back in school. They are pleased to be back 
and have settled in to the school routine really well. 
Curriculum Newsletters have gone out this week on dojos. Please ask if you would 
like a paper copy.  

After-school Clubs 
 
Both teacher led after-
school clubs and the 
South Ribble Football 
club start next week. If 
your child has been 
allocated a space, you 
will have received a 
confirmation email.  
 

Diary Dates 
 
22nd January - 
Reception Height and 
Weight - National Child 
Measurement Programme 
in school. 
 
26th January - 
Dodgeball festival in 
school 
 

Half Term 
Monday 12th-16th 
February 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Home Learning and Reading at Home 
 

Home learning challenges have been sent out on dojos. These are fun activities 
that you can do together with your child.  
We understand that life can be busy and sometimes you are juggling a lot of 
things.  
 
If this is the case we ask please prioritise reading at home with your child. 
This has such a positive impact on your child’s progress and confidence. Those 
children who don’t read at home often fall behind and lose confidence.  
 
Helping your child learn to read and reading to your child the best gift you 
can give them. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
                                                                               
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
                                                           
                           
 
 
 
 

Tel: 01772 423339          
Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk 
WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK            
Facebook: @Standrewsinfant  

 

 
 

BOB’s Book of Brilliance 
 

Ladybirds: Anna, Zander, Willaim Bl, and Alice for awesome independent 
writing. 
 

Honeybees: Catherine, Corey and Chloe for awesome independent writing.  
 

Owls: Ally, Theo, Neive, Alice, Jessica, Brooklyn and Lily for making moving 
pictures. 
 

Butterflies: Scarlett for writing science information in detail. Alicia for 
making a moving picture. 
 

Dragonflies: Olivia, Viola, Luke and Zoe for writing about Neil Armstrong. 
 

Kingfishers: Leah, Kaleb and Olivia for completing tricky maths work. Rory 
and Charlie for writing about Neil Armstrong. 
 

These children have worked extra hard. A huge well done! 
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